
 

 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN     JANUARY 6, 2021  

     

MEMORIAL BUILDING     3:00  P.M. 

 

This was an emergency meeting of the Board to discuss pending litigation.  A notice of this 

meeting was posted at the Post Office, the Town Office, and on the Website on or about 1:45 

p.m.  Posted less than 24-hours due to litigation deadlines and limited availability of the 

Selectmen. 

 

The following are to be considered draft minutes until approved by the Board. 

 

Selectboard present:  Tamara Butcher, Chairwoman, Dick Hendl and George McCusker. 

 

Chairwoman Butcher called the meeting to order at 3:02 p.m. 

 

Dick Hendl moved to enter non-public session per RSA 91-A:3 II (e) & (l).  Motion was 

seconded by Tamara and approved by Dick, Tamara, and George. 

 

At 3:12 p.m. Motion by Tamara Butcher to enter back into public session.  Motion seconded by 

Dick and approved by Dick, Tamara, and George. 

 

Motion by Tamara to seal the non-public minutes.  Motion seconded by Dick and approved by 

Dick, Tamara, and George. 

 

Janet inquired if any of the Board members had spoken to the Road Agent about having numbers 

and information available for a proposed truck purchase in preparation for the upcoming budget 

meetings.  Tamara stated she has contacted him.  He is no longer looking at a ten-wheeler.   Pete 

will be at the Selectmen’s meeting on January 11th.   

 

The Board voted to adjourn at 3:18 p.m. 

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

 

Janet Roberts 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


